
 

 

 

 

 

10/09/2021 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

It is with delight that I invite you to the St Francis of Assisi Catholic College Open Evening 

on Wednesday 22nd September 2021. 

We are going to do things a little differently this year. We will open our doors from 17:30 and our 

entire site will be available for you to tour, at your leisure or with students showing you around at 

any time between 17:30 and 20:00. Our entire staff will be present to welcome you into their 

teaching areas. However, we will not do a central speech to parents and students as this would 

mean gathering up to 400 people in the Hall which would not be sensible. Instead, on the homepage 

of our website from Monday 20th September, there will be a video available to access at a time 

convenient to you which tells you all about our fabulous school and how we do things here at SFA. 

In addition, we are opening the school from Monday 20th – Friday 24th for Open Mornings between 

09:00 and 12:00. Parents/ Carers and students are invited to take guided tours and see the school in 

action. If you would like to take up this opportunity please let us know which day you will be 

attending via postbox@stfrancis.cc 

Finally, I am very happy to attach below a link to our electronic prospectus. This allows you to learn 

more about our school and superb students on any device. 

St Francis of Assisi Prospectus 

We look forward to seeing you during the week beginning 20th September and please do look out for 

our welcome video on the school website. 

God Bless 

 

Luke Salkeld 

 

 

https://indd.adobe.com/view/e11f0ffe-b261-4159-85c1-bf7db8fe8408

